



# Item 2

29th August 2025

# Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Newlands/Auldburn Partnership

## **Report by Director of Legal and Administration**

Contact: Jan Crawford Telephone: 0141 287 4737

#### AREA PARTNERSHIP GOVERNANCE - MEMBERSHIP

# **Purpose of report**

The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of the Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership.

#### Recommendations

Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership members are asked to:

Note the report.

## 1.0 Membership – Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership

Following the last meeting of this Partnership, the following changes had been made to the membership of Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership:

- (1) Voluntary Sector Voice were no longer represented on this Partnership; and
- (2) David Kerr was no longer the nominated representative for Pollokshaws/Eastwood Community Council.

Thus the membership of the Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership presently comprises of the following named members and substitutes:-

Member	Substitute	Nominating Body
Councillor Sean Ferguson (Chair)	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Councillor Stephen Curran	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Bailie Leòdhas Massie	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Inspector James McFarlane	Sergeant Craigie Ferguson	Police Scotland
Station Commander Martine Barr	Station Commander Douglas Millar	Scottish Fire and Rescue Service
Siobhan Boyle	Lesley Ann Currie	Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership
Sandra Fusari	Vacant	Mansewood & Hillpark Community Council
Jade Graham	Vacant	Newlands and Auldhouse Community Council
Anna Greene	Gemma Black	Carnwadric WIN Project
Vacant	Karina Baillie	Pollokshaws/Eastwood Community Council
Ross Taylor (Co-opted)	Vacant	Cathcart & District Community Council
Julie Brown (Co-opted)	Jennifer Cassidy (Co-opted)	Mansewood Community Centre
Amanda O'Donoghue (Co-opted)	Charles Guy (Co- opted)	Hillpark Secondary School Parent Council
Karen Venables (Co-opted)	N/A	Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability

### 2.0 Recommendations

Newlands/Auldburn Area Partnership members are asked to note the report.